
From	the	Desk	of	
Gregg	Hull	

	

Dear	Friends	and	Neighbors,		

Representative	Jason	Harper	has	been	a	courageous	leader	in	the	New	Mexico	House	and	I	
stand	by	him	in	his	re-election.	Rio	Rancho	has	seen	great	public	servants	in	the	past,	but	
none	 compare	 to	 Rep.	 Harper’s	 commitment	 to	 the	 people	 of	 this	 community	 and	 the	
families	of	New	Mexico.		

Jason	has	championed	sound	fiscal	policies	and	true	conservative	ideals	in	the	House	and	
we	 need	 his	 voice	 to	 remain	 there.	 He	 has	 displayed	 true	 statesman	 like	 qualities	while	
serving,	which	allows	him	to	be	an	effective	leader	for	our	community.		

Jason	is	not	one	of	the	entrenched	insiders	of	Santa	Fe,	he	is	a	leader	above	the	fray	and	has	
shown	 that	 he	 is	 there	 to	 represent	 us,	 not	 himself.	 For	 example,	 House	 Bill	 371	 that	
reforms	 Public	 Improvement	 District	 Law	 so	 homeowners	 are	 not	 subjected	 to	massive	
property	tax	 increases.	This	 legislation	was	signed	by	Governor	Susana	Martinez	and	will	
protect	future	Rio	Rancho	families	from	harmful	tax	increases.		

Everyone	 has	 heard	 about	 large	 corporations	 receiving	 tax	 payer	 funded	 handouts	with	
nothing	 in	return.	That	 is	no	 longer	acceptable	 in	New	Mexico	because	of	Representative	
Jason	Harper.	 Jason	 sponsored	 legislation	 to	 stop	 corporate	welfare	 in	 our	 state,	 forcing	
corporations	that	fail	to	meet	basic	terms	to	pay	back	the	tax	payer’s	money.	House	Bill	352	
was	signed	into	law	by	Governor	Martinez	and	was	widely	supported.		

As	 a	member	 of	 the	 Tax	 and	 Revenue	 Committee,	 Representative	 Harper	 is	 an	 adamant	
supporter	 of	 reforming	 New	 Mexico’s	 outdated	 tax	 code	 and	 making	 our	 state	 more	
attractive	for	job	creators.	He	is	a	champion	of	the	small	businesses	in	our	community	and	
will	 never	 back	 down	 from	 the	 fight	 to	 protect	 them	 from	more	 taxes	 and	 overbearing	
regulations.		

Along	with	his	long	list	of	accomplishments	in	Santa	Fe,	I	know	Jason	on	a	personal	level.	
He	is	dedicated	family	man,	always	spending	time	with	his	wife	and	kids.	Jason	has	always	
shown	 great	 compassion	 for	 the	 residents	 of	 this	 community	 and	 he	 truly	 understands	
what	we	need	 to	 succeed.	He	 is	 a	 friend	 and	 I	 am	honored	 to	 support	 this	man	of	 great	
character.		

Please	join	me	in	supporting	Jason	Harper	for	another	term	in	the	New	Mexico	House.		

Sincerely,		

Gregg	Hull		
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